
SUMMARY REPORT: DISTRICT SAFETY DRILL  
  
 As of October 27, 2021 all Milwaukee Public Schools conducted a safety drill.  This 
was done as required by WI. State Statute 118.07(4)(cp) and is applicable to all 
schools, public or private, in Wisconsin. The drills consisted of a standard code red 
or code yellow response.      
  
A written evaluation is to be prepared by each schools’ administrator and will be 
provided to the school board.  The school board is to review the drills’ evaluations 
within 30 days of the drill.  The school board is to then provide a certification of 
the drills that will be forwarded to the WI. Department of Justice Office of School 
Safety prior to January 1st, 2022.  
  
The drills are meant to provide training in the event a code red or yellow response 
is necessary.  Schools utilize the district and schools' safety plan.  Issues of 
concern are addressed at the school level with staff.  Drills can last anywhere 
from a few minutes to several minutes depending on various factors including the 
size of the school and prior preparations.    
  
The drills were completed appropriately rendering discussions at the school level 
as to what needs improvement.  
  


